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Are you a person living with dementia or a 
care partner? 

We are looking for individuals who have experience with care provided by 
specialized geriatric services to participate in a research study exploring 

perspectives on decision-making and goal-setting. 
 

 
Who can participate in this research study? 
Adult (18 and older) who: 

• has a diagnosis of a dementia or who is a care partner to a person with dementia; 

• have had experience with care provided by specialized geriatric services in the province 
of Ontario; 

• capable of participating in an interview in English. 
 

If I participate, what will I be asked to do? 
• Participate in an interview by phone or videoconference with a member of the research 

team about your experiences.  

• Answer some demographic questions age, gender, relationship to a person with 
dementia/care partner, years of experience providing support, dementia type, setting 
the individual with dementia lives in, type(s) of specialized geriatric services you have 
experience with.    

• Interviews will be 30 to 45 minutes and will take place at a time that is convenient for 
you.  
 

To find out more about the study, please contact: 
Stacey Hawkins |stacey.hawkins@ontariotechu.net | 905-373-3646 

 
 

This study has been reviewed by the Ontario Tech University Research Ethics Board 
(REB#18060) on April 24, 2025. 
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